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July 27, 2023 

 

Dear Cleveland Families, 

 

Welcome back to the beginning of the 2023-24 school year! Our teachers and staff are excited and energized for the 

start of the school year! We hope you and your children are looking forward to the school year as well. I would like 

to take this opportunity to welcome back our families and welcome our new students and families to Cleveland 

Elementary. 

 

All families are invited to our “Meet the Teacher” in your child’s classroom on Tuesday, August 8th. Classrooms 

will be open 4:00 p.m.-5:30 p.m. for visitation. If you would like to obtain information about our H.O.S.T. program, 

staff members will also be available to assist you in our cafeteria. The staff and I look forward to providing a warm, 

family atmosphere where the school experience is engaging and rewarding for all students and parents. We hope you 

will join us! 

 

 

There will be an “Open House” on Thursday, August 31st in the cafeteria from 4:00-6:00 p.m. for ALL families. 

This will be an opportunity for parents to get an overview of our policies and hear about our school-wide plans and 

goals for the year. In addition, important curriculum, assessments, and report card information will be discussed. I 

encourage ALL families to attend and hear about what’s happening here at Cleveland Elementary this year.  

 

 

School begins on Thursday, August 10th. School hours are 7:10 a.m.-1:55 p.m. Should you have any questions 

during the school year, please feel free to contact us at 276-5583 and our administrative team will be happy to schedule 

a time to meet with you to discuss your child’s educational program. 

 

 

*For your convenience, the 2023-2024 supply list has been posted to our website at http://cleveland.mysdhc.org. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Christina Copeland 

School Principal 
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